Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Scott,

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Friday, January 30, 2015 8:51 AM

'sbittinger@stratusinc.net’

ayusufzai@waterboards.ca.gov; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Fuel leak case RO175 - FOOTHILL MINI MART, 6600 FOOTHILL, OAKLAND

| received notification yesterday evening that a Well Destruction report for the subject fuel leak case was submitted to the
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) ftp website. The submittal will not be available for my review before Monday,
February 2", A review of the California State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB) Geotracker database this morning

did not reveal a similar upload.

If you have not already, please upload the Well Destruction report to GeoTracker.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG
Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6540
phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




